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September 2021-

From the Desk of the Executive Director...

Greetings!

This month we honor the laborers of our nation. Not
only those who labor in the fields, the factories, the
offices, but also those who labor for the Kingdom. Let
us never forget the importance of working daily to our
fullest potential in our earthly jobs but also our spiritual
labors.

At the CCA we recognize the gift of work. Being able to
labor for the families of the Archdiocese is a gift that
we never want to lose sight of or take for granted. As

http://www.ccacem.org/
http://www.ccacem.org
http://www.ccacem.org/home.asp
https://vimeo.com/583444693


such we work diligently to meet the needs of the
families entrusted to us by the Archbishop. Some of
you may have experienced delays that you are not
used to when dealing with us. Unfortunately this
problem, especially with certain flush markers and
monuments is a world wide issue, not unique to the
CCA. We apologize for any problems you have
encountered along the way in this regard, but want
you to know we take every issue very seriously. We
are working with suppliers and sources to the very
best of our abilities to ensure that you receive the best
service possible. Your understanding during these
difficult times is greatly appreciated and noticed.

On September 25th the CT Catholic Men's Conference
is being held at New Britain Stadium. I encourage all
Catholic men to review the information below about
this important event. Being declared the Year of St

Joseph by the Holy Father, what better way to spend a Saturday than with
other men dedicated to living the virtuous life exemplified by the earthly father
of our Lord.

As summer comes to a close and we gear up for the holiday season, know that
your CCA continues to work hard for you and your family to provide the very
best resting place for your loved ones. Please visit your loved ones as often as
possible and offer your suggestions to make our Cemeteries even better!

Peace,

John Pinone

Catch us on the Radio!

Join us every Saturday at
11:00 AM on WDRC the Talk
of CT

Tune in at 1360 AM, 103.3 FM,
1470 AM (Meriden), and 610 AM
(Torrington) to hear Chris Radlicz,
our Family Service Director, at CCA
and President of Catholic Family
Services Association speak about
the importance of Pre-Planning
issues facing Catholic Families as
well as a host of other timely
subjects important to Catholics.
Tune in every Saturday at 11:00
AM on WDRC the Talk of CT

Listen on Talk of CT

https://www.talkofconnecticut.com/catholic-cemeteries-association/


Dignity of Life Seminars!
Pre-planning is the greatest gift to

give your family!
Learn why...register today!

This Archdiocesan approved program is successfully
assisting parishioners with elder care and end-of-life
planning. The goal of the session is to provide
educational and resource information in the areas of

burial, estate planning and information about the Catholic
Funeral Plan. Let the experts assist you.

For your convenience and safety, we will be
offering small-sized in-person seminars on the

following days and evenings:
All interested must register. Seating is limited.

2021 Schedule:

Thursday, September 16th
St. Thomas the Apostle

Oxford, CT
Times: 2pm and 6:30pm



Wednesday, September 22nd
Sacred Heart Cemetery Chapel

Meriden, CT
Time: 5:30pm

Thursday, September 30th
SS Isidore and Maria Parish

Glastonbury, CT
Time: 2pm and 6pm

Thursday, October 14th
Assumption Church Hall

Derby, CT
6:00 PM (only)

Wednesday, Oct. 20th
St. Vincent Ferrer

Naugatuck, CT
Times: 2pm and 6pm

Wednesday, Oct. 27th
Prince of Peace Parish

Bethlehem, CT
Time: 2pm and 6pm

Wednesday, November 3rd
Ss Aedan and Brendan Parish

New Haven, CT
2pm and 6pm

Wednesday, November 10th
Sacred Heart Cemetery Chapel

Meriden, CT
Time: 5:30pm

Tuesday, November 16th
Mary, Mother of the Church

Waterbury, CT
Time: 2pm and 6pm

For more information about our Seminars and to register,

​please visit

our NEW website or call



our Outreach Coordinator,

Barbara Gode to ask questions (203) 780-8418 or
​email her at bgode@ccacem.org

To register for a seminar... Visit our
website

Concerned about how to pay for your Funeral?

​We can help!

The Catholic Funeral Plan ®
Enroll Today!

Catholic Funeral Plan ® (CFP) is a faith-based, pre-
need plan for those age 50 and over. The plan
allows Catholics to make their funeral
arrangements in advance.

This plan guarantees that, at the time of your
passing, the funeral arrangement's you've selected
will be executed in accordance with your wishes
and the liturgical traditions of the Church.

The plan provides a practical planning tool to
ensure that the faithful will receive the funeral they
desire, in the fullest Tradition of the Church.

For more information, please visit our website to
contact the Cemetery office nearest you. Also, you
may register for one of our Dignity of Life
Seminars to learn more about the CFP as well. You
must register as seating is limited. A Family
Service Advisor is ready to answer your questions.
Call today at (475) 227-0211

Read more...

The Catholic Cemeteries Association
shares the testimony of ...

https://ccacem.org/events/2021-05/
https://www.ccacem.org/catholic-funeral-plan/


Christina Zampedri

Serving families of the Archdiocese of
Hartford in New Haven County!

All Saints Cemetery-North Haven
Mt St. Peter Cemetery in Derby

St. Lawrence Cemetery in West Haven

email: czampedri@ccacem.org

Call her: (203) 507-8698

Christina Zampedri

Christina is a Family Service Advisor
celebrating 3 years of dedication and service
to families of the Archdiocese of
Hartford. Christina serves in New Haven
County, but can be found serving at our
Cemeteries in Derby, West Haven, North
Haven and periodically in
Meriden/Wallingford locations. 

After graduating from Rhode Island College,
Christina pursued a career in Social
Work. Her experience working with persons
with disabilities and those suffering from
brain trauma and the aged has been
instrumental in her current line of
work.  Christina exudes a passion for
assisting others. She tells us, “The topic of
death can be very scary, even taboo for
many people. I provide the education,
information and knowledge to help them
make the best decisions for themselves and
their loved ones. I find families are even
actually having fun on our tour through the
Cemetery. It is such a pleasure to help
them find their forever homes.”  



In her free time, Christina enjoys kaya king,
Pilates, Kickboxing, painting and trying new
recipes in her air fryer. She shares the
cutest apartment with her two cats.

Congratulations Christina for your
dedication and service to our families! 

 

Listen to Christina's Testimony
below...

The Rosary Walk continues
with a TIME change on

September 14th, to 3:00pm

North Haven-

The Walk will continue
until September 28th.



Note: A Time Change
will be in effect on the
14th of September to
3:00PM. Join us for Mass
in Honor of Our Lady of
the Rosary on Sunday,
Oct. 3rd beginning at
2:00pm. The Mass will
meet your Sunday
obligation. Masks are
encouraged for those NOT
Vaccinated. Mausoleum
doors will be opened to
allow for better circulation
of the air and for safety
reasons. Programs will be
provided. Registration is
NOT required.

Catholic Cemeteries
Association will be
supporting The CT
Diaper Bank with a
virtual diaper drive. Our
goal is $750.00 for this
season's walk. Many
thanks to all those that
quickly responded to show
their support. God bless
you abundantly for your
kindness. To learn more
and to donate click the
button below.

Please check our
website for scheduling
changes. Click on the link
below for more
information. If inclement
weather, meet us by the
Mausoleum. We walk, we
pray, we give glory to
God.



Website Events Calendar

Donate Here

Want to join our team?
The Catholic Cemeteries Association

is seeking a
Family Service Advisor to serve in

Bloomfield

Job Description Here

Mass in Honor of
Our Lady of

The Most Holy Rosary

https://ccacem.org/events/2021-06/
https://thediaperbankofconnecticut.salsalabs.org/cca/index.html
https://ccacem.org/job-opportunities/


Sunday afternoon, Oct. 3rd, 2021
at 2:00pm

All Saints Cemetery Mausoleum
700 Middletown Avenue, North Haven

North Haven-

Mass will be offered on
Sunday afternoon
(meeting the Sunday
obligation).

We have a beautiful
celebration in store for
you as follows:

Our Celebrant is Fr.
Michael Santiago from St.
Elizabeth of the Trinity
Parish. Organist and Music
by Tom Burino and his
crew will be joining us.
Doors to the Mausoleum
will be opened to allow for
adequate circulation.
Registration is not
required. Masks are
optional.

SAVE THE DATE!
The CT Catholic Men's Conference is

Saturday, September 25th, 2021
Theme: The Most Holy Rosary

New Britain-

Catholic Cemeteries
Association is a sponsor
for the CT Catholic Men's



Conference in September.
Please join over 500
Catholic Men at this years
conference held at the
New Britain Stadium.

Tickets are only $45.00
for the entire program
which includes lunch.
Please click on the link to
learn more and to
purchase your ticket for
this event. Please be sure
to dress accordingly.

For more information click
here

Stay connected...

We are here to help...

website: www.ccacem.org
Corporate office: (203) 239-2557

Have a question? Contact us

https://ctcatholicmen.org/detailed-overview
http://www.ccacem.org
https://www.ccacem.org/contact-us/

